
Hello Jerri: 
 
I haven't had time to write a proper resignation letter, but, unfortunately, at this time I am no longer able to 
commit to the Accessibility Advisory Committee, as I have recently started a new, full-time job.  
 
Thank you to everyone on the ACCAC for this opportunity and I wish everyone the best with making 
London a more accessible city for all. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Katie Schmidt 
 

 


